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December 22, 2022 

USPS First Class Mail 

 

Re: “The University of Chicago Woodlawn Avenue Plan Sub-Area O” Update 

Dear Property Owner: 

 Please be advised that the University of Chicago maintains a plan regarding the 5700 block of South Woodlawn 

Avenue and 5757 South University Avenue called the “The University of Chicago Woodlawn Avenue Plan Sub-Area O” 

(the “Plan”).  This Plan affirms the University of Chicago’s commitment to maintaining the character-defining 

architecture in the 5700 block of South Woodlawn Avenue and 5757 South University Avenue, also known as “Sub-Area 

O” of Institutional Planned Development No. 43. 

In accordance with the Plan, the University of Chicago is required to hold periodic community meetings.  

Although there are no proposed changes to the Plan, the University will be holding its next meeting on: 

Date:  January 10, 2023 

Time:  6:00-7:00 p.m.   

Location: 5707 South Woodlawn Avenue, Chicago, IL  

Purpose: Discussion with the University of Chicago related to the University of Chicago Woodlawn 

Avenue Plan Sub-Area O.   

If you plan to attend this meeting please RSVP to emmacarter@uchicago.edu. 

We are sending you this notice as required by the existing Plan.  Notice of this meeting, along with a copy of the 

Plan, can be found at:  

https://facilities.uchicago.edu/construction/planned_development_43/. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

Kathleen Duncan 
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